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LAFAYETTE HILL, PENNSYLVANIA



SAINT PHILIP NERI 
CHURCH

July 1, 2012

Thirteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary 

Second Collection Next Weekend:
Campaign for Human Development

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may 
be comforted by the concern and love of their 
families and the family of the Church: Ray 
Cleary, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty,  Lisa 
Dougherty, Sharon Hofknecht, Rachel Horvath, 
Vincent Jacoby, Lauretta Kolb, Pat Kost, 
George and Molly Lozinak, James Maggetti, 
Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara Martinick, 
William McBride, Jr., Julia McLaughlin, 
Margaret McLaughlin,  Steven Merlin, Helen 
Morelli, John Mullahy, Lisa O’Brien, Thomas 
Mortimore IV, Gloria Reilly, Baby Peter 
Sayegh, Tim Schwartz, Kristin Shearon, Betty 
Smith, Wendall Young, III, and for all those 
who are hoping and praying for organ 
transplants.
(Please notify the Church Office if you have someone 
who needs to be removed from this list.  Thank you.).

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those 
we remember in the silence of our hearts, 
especially: Sr. Mary Rita Martine, SSJ.

BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 10, (because of 
July 4th Holiday) 7:30 PM in the Rectory 
Conference Room.  Your baby is always 
welcome in Church, however, for the 
instruction itself, please try to schedule a 
babysitter so you may be free to concentrate. 
Also, please call the Church Office at 610-834-
1975 for sign up purposes.

Please Note:
There will be no Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament in July or August.

ANNOUNCED MASSES
  
Monday
   8:30 AM Pasquale Ciammetti

Tuesday
  8:30 AM Charles and Jane Dunne

Wednesday
   8:30 AM Thomas Linton

Thursday
   8:30 AM Joseph and Dorothy Gill

Friday
    8:30 AM Deceased Members of the

Brennan and Lowry Families

Saturday
  8:30 AM Camillo Zappacosta

Prayer for Our Troops

Lord,
hold our troops in your loving hands. 
Protect them as they protect us.  Bless them 
and their families for the selfless acts they 



perform for us in our time of need.  I ask this 
in the name of Jesus, Our Lord and Savior.  

Amen

              
HELP WANTED

Saint Philip Neri Technology Committee
Volunteer Needed

The Technology Committee is searching for a 
volunteer to assist in server management at the 
school.  This person would be well grounded in 
Windows Server 2003/2008 administration, 
would be familiar with or willing to learn 
Windows Server Update Services, Symantec 
Backup Exec., Symantec Endpoint Protection 
and other server based applications.  The 
individual should also be able to assist with 
other technical issues as they arise.  Microsoft 
certification would be a plus.  Interested 
individual should contact Kathy Hunt at 
k.huntspn@gamil.com with a brief summary of 
their experience.

SAINT PHILIP NERI
SCHOOL REGISTRATION

Saint Philip Neri School is accepting 
registration for the 2012-2013 school year.  For 
a registration packet and a tour of our school 
call 610-828-3082.  Additional information 
may be viewed on the school’s website at 
www.saintphilipnerischool.com
PARISH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM

Registration (CCD) is now being taken for 2012-
2013.  Those registered at Saint Philip’s with an 
incoming child in Kindergarten and Grade 1 already 
received a letter and registration form.  Those currently 
enrolled have already received their materials.  The cost 
of the program is $175 for one child and $225 for 2 or 
more children.  If you only have one or more children in 
Kindergarten, the cost is $100. Kindergarten classes are 
on Sunday mornings from 10:00-10:50 AM. Grades 1-5 
have their classes on Monday and Tuesday afternoons 
from 4:00-5:30 PM. Grade 6 will only meet on 
Tuesday.  Bus transportation is available from 
Whitemarsh Elementary, Ridge Park, and Colonial 
Elementary both days for $50 per family. A child needs to 
attend only one class per week.  The day of choice will 

be limited to the number of children who can ride the bus 
meeting a safe and legal limit.  If you like children, have 
faith in God, and would like to get involved at Saint 
Philip’s we will supply you with catechetical training, 
teaching manuals, and resources.  Please call Jeanette 
Paul at 610-834-9868 if you can lend a hand!

Question of the Week
When have you felt enriched by a 
sacrifice you made for another?

H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or to 
Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill Franks at 
610-828-2530 or email: ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta 
Zych at 215-836-1127. Additional weekday drivers and 
group leaders are needed. 
       
Women’s Prayer Group
Please consider joining our Women’s Prayer Group.  We 
meet from 10:00 to 11:00 every Thursday morning in the 
Rectory Conference Room. We would be glad to have 
you join us.

Men’s Prayer Group
Men of different ages meet every Wednesday morning in 
the Rectory Conference Room from 7:30 to 8:30.  There 
are no experts, just men searching for a deeper 
relationship with God.  If you are interested in joining 
and wish more information, call Duane McCarthy at 610-
825-5237.

RICA –Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
If you are interested in becoming a member of the faith 
community here at St. Philip Neri, call the Religious 
Education Office at 610-834-9868.  We are interested in 
learning more about you too! 

The Philippians An organization for senior citizens 
fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, service 
projects and entertainment.  New members are always 
welcome.  If interested in more detailed information 
please call Joan Meade at 610-828-6641.  

Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice
Could you find time to make a casserole for the homeless 
of St. John’s?  Pans, lids and recipes are available in the 
Church Office and at Barbara McCarthy’s (610-828-
2058).  Frozen casseroles are brought to Barbara’s house 
before 9:00 AM the first Wednesday of each month.  The 
delivery for July will be July 11.  Please consider this 
work of mercy in your busy schedule.

mailto:k.huntspn@gamil.com
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SCRIP Gift Cards
Every SCRIP gift card purchase is a fundraiser 
for Saint Philip Neri Church, and there is 
something in it for you!  Earn tuition credits 
over the summer.  With grocery cards, your 
rewards will add us fast.  Gift cards are sold 
after the Masses on Sunday (except 7:00 AM) 
and during Church Office hours. For your 
convenience you can go “high tech” for more 
choices of vendors and register at 
www.shopwithscrip.com with SPN code 
7D53E11E329L.

Questions?  Contact Patti Hinchey
215-836-2129 or spnscrip@gmail.com.

Thank YOU from St. Francis Inn!
We hope your summer has gotten off to a  

great start.  For the Franciscan 
Volunteer Ministers (who spend a  
year at St. Francis Inn), as the  
summer begins, we come to the close  
of our time here at the Inn.  We will  
be saying farewell to our community  
here at the end of July and we want 
to thank all of you who have 
contributed to the Inn this year!  You 
have helped make it an incredible  
time for us.  We compiled a couple of  
questions and answers we would like  
to share with you about our 
experience at the Inn.

Question #1:  What Has Been Your 
Greatest Joy?  Answer: from Justin
Seeing the smiles on the kids’ faces is 
definitely my greatest joy. It has also been 
gratifying to be a positive male figure in their 
lives, where there had been none before. One 
of my favorite memories was delivering 
Christmas gifts to families.  One child (I do 
not remember his name) made everything 
worth it. For the rest of my life, I will never 
forget the smile and the hug I received from 

that 2-year old boy. When I stepped out the 
door, after delivering those gifts, I said, “Now 
this is why I am here!” (more questions to follow).

From the weekly delivery of delicious Peanut  
Butter & Jelly sandwiches, to the warm 
blankets and kitchen staples, your donations  
makes our job so much easier! God Bless 
You, St. Philip Neri! 

Saint Joseph Villa
We can provide quality care for you or a family 
member of Saint Joseph Villa in Flourtown. 
Both short-term rehab (skilled nursing care) and 
long term care are available for women and 
men in a comfortable, private room setting. 
Saint Joseph Villa is owned and operated by the 
Sisters of Saint Joseph of Chestnut Hill.  For 
information, please contact Sister Joan Ricca, 
SSJ, Coordinator of Admissions (215-248-
7847).

Saint Anne Novena
The parish of Saint Anne, 2328 Lehigh Avenue, will hold 
its Annual Novena in Honor of Good Saint Anne 
from July 18 to July 26.  Novena services are at 
3:00 in the afternoon and 7:00 in the evening. 
Rev. Bruce Lewandowski, C.Ss.R. will be the 
homilist.  A solemn closing ceremony will take 
place on July 26 at 7:00 PM, the Feast Day of 
Saint Anne.  It will be an evening of great 
solemnity.  Hope to see you there, and bring a 
friend.  The church will be open all day on the 
Feast of Saint Anne for the veneration of the 
relic until 6:00 PM. 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
88th Annual La Grande Festa Italiana, 

Ford Street and Union Avenue, Bridgeport
July 13, 14, 15

Questions and Information 610-272-3479
www.olmcchurch.net

Free Concerts, Borough of Conshohocken
Sutcliffe Park, 9th Avenue and Freedly Street

http://www.olmcchurch.net/
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Conshohocken, 7:00-9:00 PM
THE BOOGIE DOGS – July 12

THE PAUL MOORE BAND – July 17
THE MANGO MEN – July 26

THE NORRIS TONES – August 2

St. Joseph’s Prep Annual
“Prep at the Shore”
Saturday, August 4

6:00-10:00 PM
The Deauville In, Strathmere, NJ
www.sjprep.org or 215-978-1004

CARROLL AT THE COAST
All Class Reunion, LaCosta’s, Sea Isle City 

Sunday, August 5, 3:00-7:00 PM
Cost: $20 per person. “The Insiders” on the Deck 

and always fabulous Jerry Blavet.
Information:  Call 610-688-7610 ext. 121

 or www.cac@jcarroll.org.

Catholic Social Services, Volunteer Needed
A volunteer is needed to answer the phone at our office, 
353 E. Johnson Hwy., Norristown, PA from 11:30-12:30 

PM when secretary is at lunch. 
 Days needed Tuesday and Thursday.

610-279-7372

HAVE A SAFE AND 
HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY!

                                                                 014phil
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